
Rundle Road, Sheffield 

As part of our new approach to managing street trees across the city, the majority of trees previously identified for replacement on Rundle Road will be 

retained following joint inspections between Amey and members of Sheffield Tree Action Group. However, two trees on this road (locations XX & XX) are 

decayed and will be replaced in coming weeks. Following work on the trees, the road and pavement will be resurfaced. All residents on this street will receive 

a letter confirming dates of the scheduled work in due course. A detailed drawing of these intended works can be found below. 

https://www.wildsheffield.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/FINAL-Sheffield-Street-Tree-Partnership-Working-Strategy-July-2020.pdf

